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ATTENDANCE: The expected average 

percentage attendance for a class is 95+%. 
From 21st – 25th May 2018 the classes with the 

highest level of attendance were:  
3rd Place: Mullion Cove with 98.2% 
2nd Place: Daymer Bay with 98.4% 

1st Place: Blisland & Bedruthan with 99.6% 
Congratulations. Well done and keep up the 
good work! Blisland and Bedruthan have 

been awarded 5 minutes extra play time. 
 

FEETBEAT:  Mrs Beckett will be running the 

Feetbeat club on Mondays from 3.15 – 4.15pm 

again this half term.  If your child would like to 
join this club, please ask for a sign-up sheet 
from the school office.   
 

A REMINDER:  Please ensure that all adults 

and children dismount from their bikes and 
scooters before entering the school grounds.  

Please do not cycle / scoot through the parked 
cars in the staff car park.  Thank you.   
 

 

The new classes for September 2018 have 
been allocated.  The table below shows the 

classes of 2017-18 and where they will be 
moving to in September: 
2017-2018 2018 - 2019 

  Lamorna Class (YR) Mrs Lobb 

  Bedruthan (YR) Mrs Beckett 

Lamorna Boscastle (Y1) Mrs Bolt 

Tregony St Just  (Y1) Mrs Johnston & 

Mrs Tindale 

Bedruthan Blisland (Y2) Mrs Brown 

Jacobstow Lizard (Y2) Mr Lara 

Veryan Duporth (Y3) Miss Davies 

Blisland Marazion (Y3) Mrs Murt 

Lizard Carn Brea (Y4) Mrs Coleman 

Marazion Bluff (Y4) Mr Bagley 

Daymer Bay Veryan (Y5) Mrs Vale 

Bluff Kynance Cove  (Y5) Miss King 

Duporth 

Godrevy 

Mullion (Y6) Mrs Martin 

Botallick (Y6) Miss Bowen 

TBC    (Y6) Mr Newsome 

We are currently working on dividing the Year 
6 children into 3 classes to ensure they are 
equal in gender and ability. 

 Your child’s new class teacher (if they are 
currently in school) will be making every effort 
to get to know your child during playtimes and 

lunchtimes in advance of the 'moving up' days 
in July. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
Week of 4th June 2018 

 

Lamorna  Jayden Saunders 

  Oscar Roskruge 

  Jenson Miles-Fairbairn 
Tregony Charlie Ferrington-Trudgen 
 Elsie Shrigley 
 Oscar Brown 
Bedruthan Dillon Wilton 
 Jenson Powell 
Jacobstow Maisie Andrew 
 Harrison Spear  

Veryan Abdelrahman Abdelwareth 

 Thomas Ostapenko-Denton 

Blisland Ella-Jo Rive 

 Jasmine Fairhurst 

Marazion Sampson Mills 

 Aiden Welch 

 Ashanti Parkes 

Lizard Nora Szegedi 

 Emily Best 

Bluff Lola Musgrave 

 Katie O’Sullivan 

Daymer Bay  Joel Burton 

 Skyler Shields 

Godrevy Aidan Retallick 

 Reece Young 

Duporth  Jake Andrew  

 Macy Hosking 

Mullion Cove  Jake Bignell 

Tyler Mitchell 

Carn Brea      Kian Wilkins 

   Sennen Taylor 
    
  

Talk Topic: The Summer Term is always very 

busy with residential trips, Year 6 productions, 

moving up days and sports days.  What are you 
looking forward to most?      

HEADTEACHER’S MESSAGE: Welcome 

back after half term! This week, Lamorna and 
Tregony classes are definitely creating a lot of 

interest this week as they are on a count 
down until the chicks in their classroom 
hatch. The children have written some 

fantastic sentences with amazing ‘chick facts’! 
And at the other end of school, Year 6s have 
also started their transition programme to 

their secondary schools, with most attending 
the Richard Lander additional morning on 
Wednesday and attending the parent meeting 

in the evening. 
On the 3rd and 4th of July, most of our Year 
6’s will move up to Richard Lander for the 2 

days and back at TMS, we will also be moving 
on to our new classes. Sadly, Mrs Bray will be 
leaving us after 13 years at TMS. We thank 

her for her commitment to the school during 
this long period and wish her every happiness 
as she spends more time with her 2 

daughters. We are excited to have appointed 
Miss King who will be teaching in year 5. 



              Use your smart phone to 

Please visit the Threemilestone School Website; www.threemilestone.cornwall.sch.uk              scan here to go straight 
                                                                                                                                                            to the TMS website! 

 

T: 01872 263322 E: secretary@threemilestone.cornwall.sch.uk or the Chair of Governors sdouce@threemilestone.cornwall.sch.uk  

STAR LEARNING AFTERNOON FOR Y1 

AND Y2: STAR learning afternoons for Year 1 

(Monday 23rd July) and Year 2 (Wednesday 
18th July). This term, we are welcoming 

families of Year 1 and Year 2 in for the 
afternoon, from 2pm. This is an opportunity for 
your children to show off the learning they 

have been involved in. It will be in the hall 
where tables will be set out and children will 

be able to show off their books over a cup of 
tea, juice and biscuits. There may also be the 
opportunity for the children to present some 

poems or stories they have been practicing. 

 

‘THE TOOL SHED’:  Thank you to Mrs Walker 

for enabling the gardening club to receive 
some free tools from ‘The Tool Shed’.  They 
are a project which recycles tools and provides 

them to local organisations.   
For more information on this project please 
visit; www.conservaationfoundation.co.uk.  
 

YEAR 5 PRODUCTION TO FAMILIES:  
Our wonderful Year 5 are practicing their 
production of ‘Move It!’ which they will be 

performing to families on Monday 11th June at 
2.15pm and 6pm.  Tickets have been issued 
and additional tickets are available from the 

school office for both performances.   
 

There is lots going on this half term: camps, 
plays, family open afternoons, sports days Y6 
leaving events and new Reception induction 

information evenings. Please note the dates 
and please do not hesitate to contact the office 
if you have any queries. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms Suzannah Teagle, Headteacher 

 

2nd Half of Summer Term 2018 

June 

11 -

15th  

Year 1 Phonic Screening 

11th  2.15pm Year 5 Production to Families 

11th  6pm Year 5 Production to Families 

12th 7pm New Reception Parents – Sept 

2018 – Induction Meeting 

14th  World Cup Mania begins in school 

13- 

15th  

Year 5 Porthpean Residential 

20th  Greenpower Racing 

22 – 

27th  

Scholastic Book Fayre 

25th  1.30pm Years 5 & 6 Sports Day 

26th  1.30pm Years 3 & 4 Sports Day 

27th – 

29th  

Year 4 Delaware Residential Trip 

29th  Cornwall School Games 

July 

2nd  11.45am New Reception Taster Lunch 

– Lamorna Class 

2nd 2pm Year 6 Performance to 

families 

2nd  6pm Year 6 Performance to 

families 

3rd Transition Day including new Reception 

Stay and Play Session  

3rd 2.30pm Launch of new school 

branding and website 

4th Transition Day including new Reception 

Stay and Play Session 

5th  11.45am New Reception Taster Lunch 

– Bedruthan Class 

5th  1.30pm Yr 5&6  Reserve Sports Day 

5th 6pm Year 6 Parents Information 

session at RLS 

5th  5.45pm Full Governing Body Meeting 

6th 1.30        Yr 3&4 Reserve SportsDay 

9th  Primary Olympic Day @ RLS 

10th  1.30pm Reception & KS1 Sports Day 

11 – 

13th  

Year 6 Porthpean Residential Trip 

16th  Reports to parents 

17th  1.30pm Reception and KS1 Reserve 

Sports Day 

18th 2pm Year 2 STAR family 

afternoon 

20th 9.15am Leavers Assembly – 

parents/carers invited 

20th  6.30pm Leavers BBQ 

23rd 2pm Yr 1 STAR family afternoon 

24th  2.15pm End of Term 

Each week we display, in the newsletter, an 
example of the learning from one of our 

classes. The Year 3 Classes have been drawing 
a storyboard for a Russian fairy tale.  They are 
now spending time innovating them to make 

them their own.   
 
 
   


